BRANT SENIOR CITIZENS’ ORGANIZATION
Wednesday, February 6, 2019 Minutes

Call to Order: Vice-President Catalano called the meeting to order at 12:30pm.

Prayers were said for: Donna Borngraber

Celebrating birthdays this month: Donna Borngraber and Bonnie Brant

50/50 Winners: Neil Ross, Jo Friend, Marilyn Russell, Marilyn Cordia, Free Lunch went to Marilyn Cordia

Roll Call was taken, 21 Seniors are present

Secretary’s Report: Secretary Ostrowski read the Minutes. A motion to accept the minutes was made by Rosemary Hauser and seconded by Janice Ross. Approved.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Treasurers Report: Marie Lalka reported that we have in our Travel Account: $6320.57 and in our Operating Account: $1125.61

Trips: 
April 9th to Seneca Niagara. Leave at 8:45am return at 5:45. We see the Belmonte Show Includes $20 free play, Buffet lunch & show.
May 14th to the Finger Lakes for a Taste, Tour and Treats trip. We go to a winery, creamery, Red Osier for lunch, Brewery, pottery place and a candies store. Stopping for supper at Tim Hortons or Wendy’s which we pay for. Leave at 8:15 and return at 7:45pm
June 11th to Station House to see “Leading Ladies” Leave at 10am return at 7:30pm
Sharon stated that more trips are being worked on. Marge hasn’t heard any more at this point. She also reminded us that the April trip needs to be paid as soon as possible.

Janice Ross addressed our group. She said that Supervisor DeCarlo has appointed her as our liaison. She said that if anyone has any concerns or questions to please ask her. She also said that the Town has received a grant of over $100,000. to update our building. 

Sharon commented on the question raised last month regarding who is responsible for said she said that the venue is responsible for accidents that may occur. She said that the venue is responsible for anything that may happen and the bus is responsible as well. Neil Ross mentioned that the club does have a basic first aid kit and it should be carried on all bus trips. Sharon feels that Marge brings it with her and will confirm it with Marge.

Marie Lalka reminded us that dues need to be paid as soon as possible. 

Adjournment: A motion was made by George Cordia and seconded by Angie Gullo to adjourn the meeting. Carried.

Respectfully Submitted
Lynda Ostrowski
Secretary
